
 
 

Preliminary flood risk assessment: Bracknell Forest Borough Council  
 
This addendum by Bracknell Forest Borough Council (2017) updates the council’s 
preliminary flood risk assessment report published in 2011.  Read the addendum in 
conjunction with the preliminary assessment report.  
 
 
Addendum 
The preliminary flood risk assessment (PFRA) and flood risk areas (FRAs) for Bracknell 
Forest Borough Council were reviewed during 2017, using all relevant current flood risk data 
and information.  
 
Following this review there is no change to the assessment of risk within Bracknell Forest. 
 
 
Past flood risk 
There have been no significant flood events since the publication of the original PFRA report 
in December 2011. 
 
 
Future flood risk 
Information from the Bracknell Forest Council Level 1 Strategic Flood Risk Assessment 
March 2017 details that areas situated within flood zone 2 may become part of flood zone 3 
in the future due to the effects of climate change. However the effect of climate change on 
fluvial flood extents tend to be small in the borough. 
 
 
Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
No flood risk areas have been identified in the Bracknell Forest lead local flood authority 
area for the purposes of the Flood Risk Regulations (2009) second planning cycle.  
 
 
Other changes 
No other changes apply. 
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